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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Our heart is filled with renewed joy and happiness, as we draw near to the most Holy time of the year. In 2020, due to the pandemic, the faithful participated in Holy Week services from their homes – an unprecedented phenomenon. One year later, we find ourselves in a different situation; though the Coronavirus is still with us we are blessed to have—with some limitations—our spiritual home opened. Below is a list of the COVID-19 Procedures as well as important announcements and a message from Fr. Aristidis in regard to Holy Week and Pascha. 

To view Fathers Welcome Video, Click Here.
New COVID Procedures

· Reservations can be made by clicking Here and filling out our survey or by calling the Church Office 305-595-1343. As space is limited reservations are required. Reservations should be made if planning to attend any of the services during Holy Week and Pascha. 

· In an attempt to accommodate all those who will observe the services in-person, additional socially distanced seating will be added inside the Church as well as inside the social hall.
· Seating inside the Church is limited and will be filled on a first come first serve basis.
Continuing COVID Procedures
· Temperature Checks upon entry to the Narthex.
· Ushers will escort parishioners to their designated seats.
· Assigned seats will remain 6 feet apart and will be available for individuals and families alike.
· Masks are to be worn at all times unless receiving the Holy Sacraments and instructed by an Usher. 

Holy Week Special Announcements

· For Holy Wednesday’s Holy Unction service, we will have the honor of having His Grace Bishop Sevastianos with us. Reservations for this service are available by clicking the link above or by calling the Church Office at 305-595-1343.

· We are excited to announce that this year we will be enjoying our Red Egg Tradition as well as Mayiritsa to-go. Mayiritsa will be available following the Resurrection Service Saturday Evening, on a first come, first serve basis. 
· Due to COVID-19 restrictions and the construction taking place at the Church, the Easter Picnic this year is cancelled. We look forward to hosting this wonderful tradition in 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact the Church Secretary. 

Yours in Christ, 

St. Andrew Parish Council 
Phone: (305) 595-1343
standrewfl@gmail.com  
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